
Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: Christmas 2021

Christmas Jumper Day

Wednesday 15th  December 2021

All donations are to be paid on ParentPay.

Please send your child into school wearing their Christmas jumper.

Christmas Lunch

Wednesday 15th December 2021

Please book and  pay in advance on ParentPay unless your child is
entitled to a free school meal or universal free school meals
(Reception - Y2).

Christmas Parties

On Wednesday 15th December we will have class Christmas parties
during the afternoon.

Please provide your child with a small snack for the party but, this
year, we will not be sharing food with classmates.



Nativities and Carol Service

These are still currently being recorded in school. Before the end of
term, a YouTube link will be sent out for you to watch your child’s
performance.

Santa

Unfortunately, Santa is social distancing so he will not visit classrooms
but he has promised he will leave a small gift for each child.

Last Day of Term

Friday 17th December 2021

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr L Clarke
Deputy Headteacher


